
Thursday 12th September 2024 

Welcome to the Year 5 and 6 team and to our first 
news letter of the year. It has been wonderful to see all 

of the children after a long break. We want to say 
thank you for reading the uniform policy because the 
children have looked smart and ready to learn every 

single day this week.  

 
Please ensure that you are 
connected to Class Dojo. 
Teachers have resent out 
links this week.  
 
Key information will be 
shared on here including 
upcoming events (and 
changes to them) and 
messages from class 
teachers. You can also keep 
track of your children’s 

values points that 
are earned 
throughout the 
school day.  

Important dates 
 
September 
Friday 6th  WW1 Day 
Thursday 26th      Parents open evening at 

Ashfield (5pm-7pm)  
 
October 
Thursday 10th  Books and Biscuits 
    (9am) Listen out to see if 

your child gains a 
‘West Park’s Value 
Token’ this half term! 

Essentials  
 
 Water bottle 
 PE kit (in school daily) 
 Blazer and tie 
 Reading diary 

What are we learning this half term? 

Composition  
As writers…we are learning how to 
write descriptively, using techniques 
such as expanding before and after 
the noun.  

History  
As historians...we are learning 
about World War I, including how 
the conflict began, key turning 
points and how it ended. 

Maths 
As mathematicians...we will be cov-
ering place value and the four oper-
ations (addition, subtraction, multi-
plication and division). 

Science 
As scientists...our topic is ‘Light’. We 
will be considering why we are able 
to see and carrying out a range of 
investigations around shadows. 

Reading 
As readers….we will be building on 
our key skills in answering word 
meaning, retrieval and inference 
questions on a range of texts. 

Music 
As musicians…we will be covering 
the ‘World Unite’ unit, in which we 
will be looking at different ways in 
which we can harmonise. 

P.E. 
As sports people...we will be cover-
ing the ‘Personal’ cog, in which we 
will be building on our individual 
skills within a range of games. 

Art 
As artists...we will be re-creating a 
range of pieces around the topic of 
World War I. 

R.E. 
We will continue to develop our un-
derstanding of people's beliefs 
by...considering how Muslim’s can 
show commitment to God. 

PSHE 
We will be focusing on the unit 
…’Being Me In My World’. 


